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Louisa

FLAT 17, WALLIS HOUSE, ORCHARD WAY, ORCHARD WAY, EAST GRINSTEAD, RH19 1BL

| Objection

Please accept this as objection to the planning application. My reasons for this are safety to road users,
cyclists, pedestrians. The local roads are already damaged and in need of care. HGVs using these small
country roads will be dangerous to all that use it. There is very narrow parts in the road at
Dunnings/Standen area and meeting a bus on this road would block the road for all. There are low
lying trees covering the roads which will also be affected and damaged by the height of the HGVs. The
emissions from these vehicles and from the rubbish dumped at the farm are hazardous to local
residents and wildlife. The noise pollution from the HGVs to local residents and wildlife is a concern,
there is a nursery and school close to the HGV route. East Grinstead and surrounding villages are part
of an outstanding area of natural beauty and wildlife is important, these vehicles will affect wildlife and
rare birds species living at Weirwood Reservoir. Saint Hill Road was in a terrible state recently and the
repairs by the council are appalling, they definitely won't hold up under the weight of 35 HGVs a day!
Will the council have funds to redo all the roads which are damaged after these vehicles? It seems this
is a scheme just to make someone wealthy and not considering the local environment, infustructure,
community and wildlife. I strongly object to this going ahead.
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